
DISPLAY AD AND PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE REGARDING THE ADOPTION OF 

FEES (HOURLY RATES) FOR ATTORNEY SERVICES PROVIDED BY THE 

OFFICE OF COUNTY COUNSEL, COUNTY OF SAN BENITO, INCLUDING 

OUTSIDE ATTORNEYS WORKING UNDER CONTRACT 

AND NOTICE/DISPLAY AD REGARDING ADOPTION OF AN ORDINANCE 

ADDING A NEW SUBARTICLE IX “COUNTY COUNSEL” TO ARTICLE III, AND 

AMENDING SUBARTICLES II AND III OF ARTICLE III, OF CHAPTER 5.01 OF 

THE SAN BENITO COUNTY CODE, PERTAINING TO COUNTY FEES, WHICH 

WILL INCREASE THE LEGAL FEES CHARGED BY THE COUNTY COUNSEL’S 

OFFICE AND TAKE OTHER RELATED ACTION TO ESTABLISH 

REQUIREMENTS FOR THE PAYMENT OF LEGAL FEES 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Benito County Board of Supervisors will 

conduct a public hearing on June 26, 2018 at 9:00 AM (or as soon thereafter as the matter 

may be heard) in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 481 4
th

 Street, Hollister, California to 

consider a resolution and ordinance setting fees (hourly rates) for legal services provided by 

attorneys within, and working on behalf of, the County Counsel’s office.  

 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider oral and written presentations of any 

interested party regarding the proposed fees as set forth below:   

 

A)  For work performed by outside legal counsel on contract with the San Benito 

County, fees will be the actual costs charged to the County by outside counsel, not 

to exceed $450 per hour (current rates do not exceed $425/hour).   

  

The ordinance will be adopted to update the legal fees charged by the County, and to set 

specific requirements regarding the payment of legal fees, and the consequences of non-

payment of those fees. 

 

Copies of the proposed fees and related documentation are available for public inspection 

during regular business hours in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 481 4
th

 

Street, Hollister, California, or you may obtain a copy of the above documents by contacting 

Janet Slibsager, Clerk of the Board, at (831) 636-4000, ex. 11.  Written comments may be 

submitted prior to the Board of Supervisors meeting by delivering them to the Clerk of the 

Board of Supervisors at the address above. 

 

Janet Slibsager, Clerk of the Board 

County of San Benito  

 

May 23, 2018 

Published:  June 1, 2018, June 8, 2018 


